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NO MOBILE DEVICES 

Dear Parent 

This is to inform you that as per the school policy mobile phones, iPods/MP3 Players, 

iPads/Tablets, and electronic gaming or entertainment devices are not allowed to be brought to 

school or to be used in the classroom at any time. Please make sure your children abide by this 

school policy. 

 If your child is caught with a cell phone or any electronic device during school hours the cell 

phone or device will be confiscated and the parent/guardian will be called and will be required to 

come to the school office themselves to retrieve the cell phone or device. Confiscated cell phones 

and electronic devices will not be returned to the students under any circumstances. 

Parents should inform the school in case they change the phone numbers. The school will 

contact the parents in case of emergency. We thank you for your understanding, support and 

cooperation. 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


